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11th November 2024 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
On Wednesday 18th December, the whole school will be going to see the pantomime, Aladdin, at The Swan Theatre in 
Worcester. 
 
We will travel by coach, leaving school at 9.00am prompt, so please ensure your child arrives at school on time. 
We will arrive back in school at 1.00pm and the children will have their lunch then, so please do not cancel any hot 
lunch orders. 
 
Children are to wear school uniform and please provide your child with a small bag containing a healthy snack and a 
filled water bottle.  
  
There will be a charge of £11.00 per pupil to cover the cost of the ticket. FoCS have very kindly agreed to subsidise 
the cost of the coaches to take us there and back. 
 
Please log onto School Money to make payment and give consent for this trip. 
  
If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mrs Donna Jones 
Head Teacher 
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